
 

                    Contact Customer Service PH. 800.228.1161 (330.264.5678) or your Akron Representative for further  details 
16-10 

 

 

 

 
 
Akron Brass is discontinuing a few products in our current lighting line centered on the 650 watt bulb.  
Please see the products affected by this discontinuation below and our suggested alternate product.  
These discontinuations are effective immediately. (All pictured products are being discontinued.) 
 
 

Discontinued Product Name:  650 Watt Halogen Bulb  

Akron Style Number:  FCM-HIRQ650T3 
 
Alternative Suggested Products:  500W or 750W Halogen Bulb 
Akron Style Number: Q500-120CL-T3, Q750-120CL-T3 
            

Discontinued Product Name:  Low Profile Beta Light Head (650W)  

Akron Style Number:  ELBE 650 
 
Alternative Suggested Products:  Low Profile Beta Light Head (500W or 750W) 
Akron Style Number: ELBE 500, ELBE 750 

 

 
 
Discontinued Product Name:  Night Breaker Light Head (650W) 

Akron Style Number:  ELNB 650 

 
Alternative Suggested Products:  Night Breaker Light Head (500W or 750W)  
Akron Style Number: ELNB 500, ELNB 750 

 
 

Discontinued Product Name:  Knurled Pole 
Akron Style Number:  KO 
 
No substitute at this time 
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